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TO CONSIDER IF A COMBINATION PADLOCK SHOULD BE PLACED AT THE TENNIS COURTS. 
 

 
The booking manager has advised that a resident has reported seeing players in the tennis courts without 
having booked / paid.  
 
This can cause awkwardness if other parties have booked and then arrive, but it is also unfair on those that 
have paid to play at other times. 
 
 
A recommendation has been put forward that the tennis courts are again locked, but this time with a 
combination padlock. The code can be changed periodically by Cllr Sangster / Booking manager and the code 
communicated to the regular players. 

 
 

Councillors to decide if a padlock should be purchased. 
 
 
 

 


